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From: Kyle Ramer <kramer1@me.com>
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 9:30 PM
To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Thank you for installing LPIs

Dear Members of the City Council:

I am writing to thank you and to thank the Public Works staff for installing leading pedestrian interval (LP1) signals at 26
intersections around Costa Mesa. These signals really improve the pedestrian experience in these locations and | hope
you will consider installing more of them in the future.

I frequently walk along Victoria and they really make a huge difference in feeling safe walking along a fast road.

Thank you,

Kyle Ramer

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the Information Technology
Department.



\

From: Ellen Brossart <e.brossart@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 9:32 PM

To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Thank you for installing LPIs

Dear Members of the City Council: | am writing to thank you and to thank the Public Works staff for installing leading
pedestrian interval (LPI) signals at 26 intersections around Costa Mesa. These signals really improve the pedestrian
experience in these locations and | hope you will consider installing more of them in the future. Thank you,

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the Information Technology
Department.
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From: westminster2545@yahoo.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 8:21 AM
To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Thank you for installing LPIs

Dear Members of the City Council,

I am writing to thank you and to thank the Public Works staff for installing leading pedestrian interval
(LPI) signals at 26 intersections around Costa Mesa. These signals really improve the pedestrian
experience in these locations and | hope you will consider installing more of them in the future. | ride
my bike almost daily in Costa Mesa & these really do make a difference.

Thank you,
Seth Greiner

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the
Information Technology Department.
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From: Alec Daigle <alecdaigle@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 9:24 AM

To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Thank you for installing LPIs

Dear Members of the City Council: | am writing to thank you and to thank the Public Works staff for installing leading
pedestrian interval (LPI) signals at 26 intersections around Costa Mesa. These signals really improve the pedestrian
experience in these locations and | hope you will consider installing more of them in the future. Thank you,

Alec Daigle

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the Information Technology
Department.
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From: Jennifer Tanaka <jletanaka@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 10:20 AM

To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Public comment - thank you for installing LPls

Members of the City Council:

| wanted to write a quick note to thank you and city staff for implementing the traffic signal synchronization project
(TSSP) that resulted in the implementation of 26 leading pedestrian interval (LPI) signals on Baker, Victoria, Placentia and
W. 19th Street.

As you may recall, the Board of the Costa Mesa Alliance for Better Streets wrote a letter to you in February 2022
strongly critiquing TSSPs when aimed at improving vehicle throughputs and increasing vehicle speeds in environments
frequented by pedestrians, bicyclists and other vulnerable road users. So | applaud the city for taking this opportunity to
also invest in pedestrian safety. | have heard many compliments on the LPIs from the public, and it is a visible message
that the pedestrians are welcome in our public places. Bravo.

Best,

Jenn Tanaka

Board Member, Costa Mesa Alliance for Better Streets

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the Information Technology
Department.
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From: Kathryn Hoist <khoist21@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 11:37 AM

To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Public comment for tonight's meeting

Dear Members of the City Council:

I am writing to thank you and to thank the Public Works staff for installing leading pedestrian interval (LP1) signals at 26
intersections around Costa Mesa.

I knew that | would like them in theory but experiencing them while walking and biking through Costa Mesa has made
such a big improvement for me and | hope you will consider installing more of them in the future.

Thank you,
Kathryn Hoist

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the
Information Technology Department.
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From: Luke <ocluke@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 11:49 AM

To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Gratitude for the Installation of LPI Signals in Costa Mesa

Dear Esteemed Members of the City Council,

I am writing this letter with heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for the remarkable proactive work done by both you
and the dedicated Public Works staff. | want to express my sincere thanks for the recent installation of leading
pedestrian interval (LPI) signals at 26 intersections throughout Costa Mesa.

The implementation of these signals has made a significant positive impact on the pedestrian experience within our
community. By providing pedestrians with a head start at these intersections, their safety and convenience have been
greatly enhanced. As a person who regularly runs in our city, the number of times | have had a near miss from a right-
hand turning car jumping the gun on a green light cannot be counted on every finger and toe on my body.

I would like to commend your forward-thinking approach and proactive measures in improving the infrastructure of our
beloved city. The installation of LPI signals is a testament to your dedication to ensuring pedestrian well-being and
promoting a more pedestrian-friendly city.

I sincerely hope that you will continue to consider expanding the presence of LPI signals in future projects. Such
initiatives contribute not only to the overall quality of life in our city but also to fostering a culture of pedestrian safety
and inclusivity.

Once again, please accept my heartfelt thanks to the entire City Council and the diligent Public Works staff for their
remarkable efforts in making Costa Mesa a safer and more pedestrian-friendly place to live, work, and explore.

With deep appreciation,

Luke Hagenbach

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the
Information Technology Department.




\

From: Laura OlLeary <olearyfam@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Sunday, June 18, 2023 5:58 PM

To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Email in support of allocating funds for the Costa Mesa Tennis Center

Good morning,

I’'m writing to express my concern and hopeful wishes that the Costa Mesa City can approve allocating badly needed
funds for the Costa Mesa Tennis Center.

The tennis center has already been approved $300,000 (in 2015) for led lighting that is so needed for the evening
matches and for the usta sanctioned matches that are held here. But, there are many more items that are needed to
bring this city facility up to a grander state.

The Costa Mesa Tennis Center houses 12 public tennis courts that are used everyday. It is the only public tennis courts
(on this scale) in the surrounding cities. There are many Costa Mesa residents who cannot afford to play or be a member
at a private tennis facility. And many other people in the surrounding areas that can't either. It is used by many women'’s
leagues, USTA leagues and USTA sanctioned tournaments as well as many city classes and children’s programs. The
clubhouse needs be renovated as well as the bathrooms in the clubhouse. New wind screens and tennis nets also need
to be implemented.

Please allow funds to be secured for the improvement of the Costa Mesa Tennis Center! This is a facility that brings in
income to the city and that many people use!

Thanks for hearing my plea,
Laura O’Leary

Resident of Costa Mesa City
262 Walnut Street

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the
Information Technology Department.
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From: casnah <casnah@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 17, 2023 1:47 PM
To: CITY CLERK

Subject: Save costa mesa tennis center.

To whom it may concern

Would like to urge the city council to continue funding for the costa mesa tennis center. So many tennis players depend
on this facility to enjoy tennis with friends.

Keeps us all in good physical condition in an accommodating environment and friendly atmosphere. Even with the dogs
barking!

Thank you for your attention.

Cheryl Smith

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the
Information Technology Department.
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From: Jason Coleman <jason@goldenconst.com>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 1:37 PM

To: CITY CLERK

Cc: Don Harper

Subject: You can speak in favor of the issue on item Number 3 at the Council meeting on

Tuesday, June 20th

I am unable to attend the meeting this week however | wanted to urge my council to vote in favor of modernizing the
costa mesa tennis center.

Thank you,

Jason Coleman - President

Connect with me on Linked In: Jason Coleman
Phone 714.847.8080 Ext. 102 - Cell 714.240.9173
7271 Mars Drive Huntington Beach, CA 92647

(‘ |
- .
GOLDEN
[‘Jcoxs"ruucn'u).\', INC.
“ e Bl Lofe
www.GoldenConst.com

CA Lic #904052 NV Lic #0078487
HI #B8C36759 UT Lic. #12137554-5501

This message and any attached documents contain information from Golden Construction, Inc. that may be confidential or privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute or use this information. If you have received this message in error, please notify me immediately
and delete this message.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the
Information Technology Department.
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UNITED TO END

HOMELESSNESS ™
June 20, 2023
TO:
Mayor and City Council Members,
City of Costa Mesa

RE:  Support for Travelodge North Housing - Agenda Item 6

United to End Homelessness writes today to express our support for the Travelodge North
Housing Project with American Family Housing that is under consideration for funding
support. This development will contribute high-quality Permanent Supportive Housing
(PSH) to help end our county's homelessness crisis as part of the Homekey strategy.

This development is meeting a crucial and growing need in our community for an extremely
vulnerable population and would deliver 76 apartments for people who have experienced
homelessness.

In 2018, the Orange County United Way launched United to End Homelessness, a powerful
collaboration among Orange County’s top business, philanthropic, government, faith-based,
and non-profit leaders committed to ending homelessness and ensuring housing and
services are available for every individual who may need them. United to End Homelessness
has been an influential voice in advocating for housing as the solution to end homelessness,
and OCUW has always supported and maintained that affordable, stable housing is the
building block to success.

Thank you for your support of this development and others in your city. We are grateful to
you for your courage and willingness to improve the lives of those in-need in our
community.

Sincerely,

N

Lawrence R. Armstrong Becks Heyhoe
Chair, U2EH Leadership Council Executive Director, United to End Homelessness

18012 Mitchell South, Irvine, CA 92614 Empowered By

949-660-7600 United =
info@UnitedToEndHomelessness.org way é

UnitedToEndHomelessness.org

Orange County United Way

#EndHomelessnessOC



From: sapoferoz@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 12:22 PM
To: CITY CLERK
Subject: Thank you for installing LPIs

Dear Members of the City Council: | am writing to thank you and to thank the Public Works staff for installing leading
pedestrian interval (LPI) signals at 26 intersections around Costa Mesa. These signals really improve the pedestrian
experience in these locations and | hope you will consider installing more of them in the future. Thank you,
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the Information Technology
Department.
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